Orientation is less than one month away and we look forward to
welcoming you to the UAH community!

We would like to remind you to please take care of the following
things before your arrival:

- Coordinate housing and ensure if you are living on campus that you
have communicated with the Housing Office and confirmed your move in
date (if you have questions about Housing please email Elizabeth
Russell-Johnson, Assistant Director for Housing Operations at
elizabeth.russell@uah.edu)

- Be in touch with Student Health Center about Immunizations and know
what documents you need to bring (see attached)
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- Communicate with our office if you are requesting airport pick up on
dates that transportation will be provided. (January 2, 3, and 4)
Please email Rathza@uah.edu Ms. Anita Rathz)

Please read through the documents and let us know if you have any
questions. The attached schedule will be provided at orientation on
January 5 - it is tentative and is subject to change before January
but we hope this is very similar to the final schedule.

We are looking forward to welcoming you this January!

Thank you and safe travels to Huntsville,
International Student Advisors
